WHEEL CHAIR ACCESSTO SUMNER AND SCARBOROUGH
BEACHES

The Board considered a report outlining proposals for wheel chair access to the
Sumner and Scarborough beaches. Rodney Chambers, Coast Care Supervisor
(Parks) briefed the Board on possible wheel chair access points to Sumner beach
and answered Board members’ questions.

The Board eceived the information.



